
OPEN PRACTICE AT NAVAL ACADEMY

COMMUNITY GROUPS AT TRAINING CAMP

RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY

The Ravens have hosted special groups from the surrounding Baltimore 
community at this year’s training camp, which has been held at the Under 
Armour Performance Center in Owings Mills, MD. Among these groups were 
Casey Cares, a non-profit organization that works with the families of critically 
ill children to provide them with opportunities to relax and enjoy themselves; 
Under Armour’s Wounded Warrior Project, a group of military service 
members who have been wounded while serving our country; and Special 
Olympics of Maryland, a group that encourages the growth of individuals 
with special needs through physical activity. Other groups that attended 
included the Baltimore County and Baltimore City Police Athletic Leagues, 
Boys and Girls Clubs of Harford County, Boys Hope, Girls Hope, My Sister’s 
Circle, PATHWAYS and St. Vincent’s Center- all of which were comprised of 
youth from the Baltimore area. The Ravens also hosted families with special 
situations, including one involved with the Make-A-Wish Foundation. All 
children from the groups were invited to autograph sessions and player 
meet-and-greets at the conclusion of practice. 

On Aug. 12, the Ravens held a training camp practice at 
Navy-Marine Corps Memorial Stadium in Annapolis, MD. 
This marked the first year that the Ravens practiced at the 
Naval Academy’s facility, a long-time goal of owner Steve 
Bisciotti, who was raised near Annapolis. The practice 
was open to the public and one of three off-site sessions 
conducted by the Ravens during camp. Concessions were 
available to all fans and cold tailgating was allowed in the 
parking lots. At the conclusion of practice, which drew 
over 20,000 fans, children were directed to the front 
three rows of the stadium to recieve autographs from 
players. 
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